CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
CONSULADO GENERAL DE LA REPUBLICA DE FILIPINAS
- Barcelona

PUBLIC ADVISORY
RESUMPTION OF NORMAL OPERATIONS

MTSML-PA-12.2022

The Philippine Consulate General in Barcelona will be
resuming its operations every 1t Saturday of the
month starting 02 April 2022.

The 15t Saturday operations will be from 0900H to
1400H only. Access to consular services during
this day will be on a first come first served basis
and no appointment is needed. However, the
Consulate will only accept applicants with
complete documentary requirements.

During ordinary working days (Monday to Friday),

walk-in applicants will be entertained from 1200H to
1400H only. -However, priority will be given to those
with confirmed appointments. Only those with
complete documentary requirements will be
processed. Please visit barcelonapcg@adfa.gov.ph
for the documentary requirements for consular
services.

Maraming Salamat po at patuloy tayong mag-ingat.

Rambla de Catalunya 33, Planta Principal, 08007 Barcelona, Spain
Tel. No.: (+34) 938 288 312/ E-mail: barcelona.pcg@dfa.gov.ph




